
   

    

  

  

  

  

   

  

   

  

   

 

     

    

   

 

   

   

  

 

     

 
City of Hillsboro 
Safe Routes to School 

EIII■~ 
®Metro 

Wheel Fairy Visit October 2021  
Elementary Schools  

The Wheel Fairies shared prizes with nine elementary 

schools last fall. In October 2021, the fairies visited: 

• Brookwood Elementary

• Eastwood Elementary

• Imlay Elementary

• Jackson Elementary

• Ladd Acres Elementary

• Mooberry Elementary

• Paul L. Patterson Elementary

• Rosedale Elementary

• W. Verne McKinney Elementary

Every bike, scooter, and skateboard received a prize pack. 

Around 90 students received prize packs. 

Schools participating in the Safe Routes to School 

Program are eligible to have an annual Wheel Fairy visit. 
Please contact the Safe Routes to School Program, if your 

school participates in the program and would like to 

schedule a visit or if you would like to start a new Safe 

Routes to School program at your school. 

Made possible with support from Metro and the Federal Transit Administration. 

Learn  more  about  Hillsboro’s  Safe Routes to  School  at  Hillsboro -Oregon.gov/SRTS or  call   503-681-6146.  - -


